
 
 
      Northern Natural Gas Company 
      P.O. Box 3330 
      Omaha, NE  68103-0330 
      402 398-7200 
       
 

 
 
 
December 2, 2020 
 
       
 
Via eFiling 
 
Ms. Kimberly D. Bose, Secretary 
Federal Energy Regulatory Commission 
888 First Street, N.E. 
Washington, D.C.  20426 
 
 
Re: Northern Natural Gas  
 Docket No. CP20-503-000  
 Monthly Status Report – Permits and Consultations 
    
 
Dear Ms. Bose: 
 
In accordance with data request #51 issued by the Federal Energy Regulatory Commission 
(FERC) September 10, 2020, Northern Natural Gas Company (Northern) hereby submits 
for filing in the above-referenced docket an update on agency consultations and permits. 
Northern conducted no agency consultations and no permits were requested or received 
since the October 2020 update filed with FERC November 6, 2020.  
 
Any questions regarding the filing should be directed to the undersigned at (402) 398-7103. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
/signed/ Michael T. Loeffler 
 
Michael T. Loeffler 
Senior Director, Certificates and External Affairs 
 
cc: Parties of record 

 
1 Data request #5 stated “As many agency consultations and permits are in progress, file an updated table 
1.6-1 reflecting their status on a monthly basis. Provide any additional agency correspondence not 
previously filed with the Commission. Records of communication must show both directions of 
correspondence (i.e., what information was sent to the agency and the agency’s response). Clearly identify 
which agency-recommended mitigation measures Northern would and would not adopt. Provide copies of 
any permits issued.” 
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